
               
HEDGEWOOD SCHOOL 

VIRTUAL COFFEE 
AFTERNOONS 

 
 

Hedgewood Parents and Carers are welcome to join the Family Services 
Team once a month, between 1.00pm - 2.00pm for our Virtual Coffee 

Afternoons. 
 
 

Our dates for the Autumn term are  
 

15 September 2021 
13 October 2021 

17 November 2021 
15 December 2021 

 
 
 

Zoom meeting details available on Seesaw. 
 
 

 
We hope to see you there! 

 
 
 
 

  


